

Rick Dean Vice President General Manager

May 20, 2021

Steven Davoust
President, Red River Valley Amateur Radio Club
North Texas Emergency Communications Coordinator AARL
2448 Lamar Avenue #726
Paris, Texas 75446

Dear Mr. Davoust:

I am writing to formally withdraw from any consideration that your club may have regarding KXIP, Paris as a site location for your equipment. Our future plans for that facility will not allow me to commit to adding additional equipment to that facility.

It is my sincerest wish that we may continue to work together on Severe Weather events in and around Paris, Texas. Our Meteorologists have always spoken highly of your organization. I hope you find a suitable facility for your needs and I sincerely regret that we will have to withdraw from consideration.

Sincerest Regards

Rick Dean

DIRECT * 903-891-1233

FAX * 903-893-8717